
 
 
 
 
 
 
       

August 11, 2000 
 
 
 
Mr. Gregg Hansel 
1909 Center Street 
Stevens Point, WI  54481 
 
Dear Mr. Hansel: 
 
 Thank you for your work to improve the lives of children in families in 
Mississippi and Wisconsin.  Your commitment to building strong relationships across 
state and cultural boundaries is truly inspiring.  I wish you and your wife continued 
success with your program. 
 
 I am pleased to hear that you would like to visit Mississippi for your winter 
vacation.  The vacation spots and attractions in Mississippi are too numerous for me to 
determine which you would prefer.  I have enclosed a Mississippi Travel Planner so that 
you may choose when and what areas of the state would be most attractive to your 
family. 
 
 I hope that the information I have provided will be useful.  If I may ever be of any 
further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
      Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
      RONNIE MUSGROVE 
 
RM/mjb 
 
enc. 


